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We hope that you had a lovely 

half term break!  

Our Family Fun day is fast 

approaching! Please save the 

date -   

22nd of June 2019!  

Look out for the letter with lots 

of information regarding this 

very exciting event!  

Calling all Friendôs of St 

Teddies, parents/

carers!!!!  

 

We are looking for 

volunteers to help out on 

the day as well as people 

who would like to  

contribute to the St 

Edwardôs Fundraising 

Event by hosting their own 

stall.  

All proceeds go to St 

Edwardôs School Fund. 

 

Thank you all for your 

support!  
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Horse riding is continuing 

to be a great success. 
Each week they can 

groom and ride the 
horses, while some 

experience trotting. This 

visit allows our children 
to benefit from the 

positive effects of       
animal -assisted 

interventions.  

Brentwood Cathedral, Monday 20th May 2019  
 
On Monday, Cara NAIR and Reuben LOUISE from Yr5 along 
with Mr Morgan and Miss Tuano attended Brentwood 
Cathedral to represent the school at the Mass for the 
Chapter of Canons where Father Bob Hamil , the Parish 
Priest at St Michaels, was Installed as a new Canon. Cara 
and Reuben had previously met Father Bob on the 
Pilgrimage to Rome in November. 
Mass was celebrated by Bishop Alan and Reuben and Cara 
had the opportunity to witness a rare event in the church. 
Canon Bob will now join the other Canons of the diocese in 
assisting Bishop Alan and still remains as Parish Priest at St 
Michaels and the Dean of Newham. 

On Wednesday, Year 1 went on a science 
trip to West Ham Park to spot many 

different types of flowers. We noticed the 
similarities and differences between a 

range of flowers. We had a fun day!  


